NEPS Choir 2019

5th February 2019

N.A. . . . t. !! . . !



Dear Parents and Carers.

I am looking for students to join, or continue being a part of, the Newcastle East Primary Choir for 2019.

The choir performs at many school and community events throughout the school year. Members of the school choir are recognised for their commitment and regularly receive commendation for their harmonious performances.

Our NEPS Primary Choir rehearsals will be held every Friday morning in the 3/4R classroom at 8.00am. Please assist your child in being punctual to this weekly rehearsal to ensure they can maximise their true potential and maintain membership. The choral session will end at 8.40am to allow surfers time to leave for sport.

iviy chila	in year	of class	would like
to join the NEPS Primary Choir.			
I am (please circle) able / unabl morning.	l e to get my child	to 8:00am rehears	als every Friday
Kind Regards,			
Daniel Ringis			